
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 19, 2016 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III.A. 
 
 
TOPIC: Recognition of Retiring Board Vice President Dianne Laura 
   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District adopt 
the attached resolution acknowledging the significant contributions Dianne Laura has 
made to the well-being of the school district, its students and employees, and to 
congratulate and thank her for her dedicated public service. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Board of Education 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
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